
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

2000 M Street, NW., Suite 230

Washington, D.C. 20554

April 6, 1998

In reply refer to:
NH, Rm 264—A

MS 1300—E1

McDonnell Douglas Radio Services Corp.
10775 Business Center Dr.
Cypress, CA 90630
Attn: James M. Olson

RE: Experimental Radio Services
(Part 5 of the FCC Rules)

Dear Mr. Olson:

Your requests for renewal of experimental stations KM2XDYand KO2XEP are hereby
returned to you. Your applications can not be processed, because you did not complete the anti—

drug statement on Item #10. Please complete Item #10, and resubmit your applications to this
office at the address on the letterhead, to my attention.

Thank you,

/

Nancy Hey,

Information Technician
Experimental Licensing Branch

Enclosure

 


